
Bridge Center Meeting Minutes 

12/12/16 

 
In attendance – Don Bladow, Carolyn Sprague, Marion Kelly, Shannon 
Jones, Kathie Hoehne, John Cacy, Rick  Oldford,  and Tim Marx. 

Club Manager’s Report – The table count for November was down but 
expected.  The club manager  is working on buying a new printer for the 
club.   

Election Results – Kathie Hoehne was elected to the board.  Shannon Jones, 
Marion Kelly, Dennis Smith, and Steven Tucker were reelected to the 
board.   

Treasurers Report – October showed a net profit of $297.  November 
showed a net profit of $427. 

Election of Officers for the coming year – Kathie Hoehne – President, 
Shannon Jones – Vice President, Secretary – John Cacy, and Treasurer – 
Tim Marx 

Shannon Jones is still researching hotels for the Summer Regional.  A 
update is expected in January.  

Twenty more new chairs have been purchased. 

Ten  damaged tables have been repaired by recovering their tops.   

Sanctions for club tournaments have been approved through 2020.  Specific 
dates for the tournaments still need to be approved by ACBL.  Sanctions for 
tournaments between 2021 thru 2030 still need to be acquired. 

All officers need to sign the signature cards for the bank.  Details on this 
remain unspecified.. 

Discussions occurred about Mike Eblen not continuing to teach on Tuesday 
night.  This topic may come up in the future.   


